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May 3, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two individuals who were last in the Dirksen Courthouse yesterday, May 2, 2022, have 
tested positive for COVID-19. One individual was wearing a mask and was on two floors only: 21 
and 7.  The other person was on the 10th floor and in the cafeteria on the second floor; other than 
while eating, they were also masked.  Individuals who had contact with these individuals have 
been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 I will continue to notify you when we learn of these cases, and I ask that you keep us 
informed as well, via a message to Tom Bruton or to my assistant, Sue Lenburg, if you become 
aware of persons who have been in the Courthouse and have tested positive.  And I ask as always 
that you continue your efforts to maintain our workplace as a safe one.   
 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


